
 
 

 

 

 

 

School Meals 

 

The school is committed to providing fresh healthy food each day and offer a balanced and 

nutritional diet. 

School dinners are supplied by The Lunchtime Company who takes great care to comply with the 

food and nutritional standards set out by the Government.   

Children will have a choice of meal each day including vegetarian, hot meal of the day, or a school 

packed lunch.  A copy of the menu will be available on the school noticeboard, from the school office 

and on our website. Children can opt to eat school meals on a specific day(s) or every day. They 

decide on the morning.  

Meals are available free until the end of Year 2.  For Year 3 and 4 they are currently £2.30. We 

encourage all children to try the meals and decide which days they would like. Dinner money is to be 

paid for in advance via School Money.  

If your child brings packed lunch to school, it must be in a clean, sealed container, clearly labelled 

with the child’s name and class. We are a nut free school so please check there are no nuts in what 

your child brings to school. 

 


